January 2021 Newsletter

Board News

Just like a goodly portion of the animal world it seems like the Board hibernates in the winter. No meeting

in December, a short one in January, none in February, and finally spring...a meeting in March.

There is a meeting agenda for the January AHHA Board meeting at the end of this newsletter. Please
note that until the Board agrees to in-person meetings all meetings will be via Zoom. If you want a link to

the meeting please email the Board or use the link by clicking here.

Please be aware that dues statements were mailed at the end of December. They are due upon arrival,
but they are not considered late until March 1. We hope that you will pay promptly as no one likes to fine
anyone for being late with their payment. Truly, $300.00 for the year seems like a real value when you

consider what the Commons offers. We hope you feel the same.

In addition to financial reports for December 2020, you will find an updated directory for use by the
members of the AHHA at the end of the newsletter. If for some reason you are unable to open the link to

the directory, please email the Board (board @abiquaheights.com) and we will email it to you. Please

note that changes to the directory requested with dues payments will be included in the next updated

directory (late spring).

The Board hopes that the community enjoyed the lighted tree, the ghosts, the Thanksgiving turkey, and

Elmo.....they have all asked for vacation time until next fall.

A Wish for 2021

We all want 2021 to bring a return to some normalcy. There was no community picnic in the Commons,
no Easter Egg Hunt, no Ice Cream for the 4th of July, and many/most social gatherings were

cancelled. Hopefully, the idea of community will endure the disruption of 2020.

Please stay safe and healthy!!

The Board can always be reached via email (board@abiquaheights.com) for whatever question or

concern you might have. You will get a prompt reply.


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81699943874
mailto:board@abiquaheights.com

